
Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading 
event that brings the books kids want to read 
right to Puckett Elementary. It offers a wonderful 
selection of engaging and affordable books for 
every reading level. Please make plans to support 
our Scholastic Book Fair. 

Students will have the chance to shop 
during their normal library time. Because we love 
our PES families, we will be hosting a Family 
Night and look forward to seeing families and 
friends at that time. 
 Our Book Fair will be a “quick set up,” so 
that book stations can be safely distanced in our 
hallways and outdoors if weather permits for 
easy shopping. 

We can’t wait to share this week of 
reading fun with our students and celebrate Read 
Across America Day all week long in a BIG way! 

Book Fair dates: 
March 4th-8th 

Shopping hours: Students will shop during 
their normally scheduled library day/time. 

Family Night: Tuesday, March 5th 
Please make plans to attend. Look for an 

informational letter
 coming home later this month with

 more exciting details! 
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Of the Month Club 

Teacher of the Month: 
Mrs. Landfair, Pre-k Teacher

Staff of the Month: 
Mrs. Josie Holyfield, 1st Grade Assistant

Parent of the Month: 
Mrs. Shelley Leach

Students of the Month: Kindness
Preschool: J’Zyrius Roberson 

Kindergarten: Madelynn Ragland & Paisley Lawson 
1st Grade: Eli Bowen, Tucker Burks, Baler Cade

2nd Grade: Wyatt Barry, Chloe Fletcher, 
& Khylar Rawls, 

3rd Grade: Jameson Carroll, Cash Ellington, 
& Ben Taylor 

4th Grade:  Logan Martin, Tristan Devoter, 
& Lucie Ryals 

5th Grade: Anayshia Harris, Carmen Magee, 
& Braylen Bland 

6th Grade: Ayden Boles, Chandler Luckey, 
& Layla Nichols 

Random Acts of Kindness: 
Adalen Miller, 2nd Grade
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Valentine’s Parties 
We are so excited to share lots of love at our 
class Valentine’s Day parties on Tuesday, 
February 14th. 
• If you signed up to attend your child’s 

Valentine’s parties, we are excited to see 
you! Your teacher will be sending out a 
reminder to you soon. 

• You may send in Valentine's cards/candy for 
all students in your child’s class if you wish 
to do so. 

• Our hardworking, devoted teachers and 
room moms will be planning the parties, but 
they need your help. Each teacher will be 
asking for a certain donation of money or a 
party item donation to help with the cost of 
each party. Please help us by sending in the 
needed amount/item. We are thankful for 
teachers and parents being willing to go 
above and beyond to ensure our students 
have a fun, safe party day! 
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Date Event 

Thursday, February 1st 6th Grade Program at 8:30 in the auditorium 

Friday, February 2nd Groundhog Day 

Wednesday, February 7th Progress reports

Thursday, February 8th Elementary Beauty & Beau Pageant 
PreK-2nd Grade 5:30 p.m. 
3rd-6th 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, February 14th Parties 
12:45-1:15 PreK-2nd Grade 
1:30-2:00 3rd-6th Grade 

Thursday, February  15th 4th grade field trip to MSU

Saturday, February 17th Daddy Daughter Dance (more details coming soon) 

Friday, February 16th -Pete the Cat Story Presentation in the auditorium for PreK-2nd 
Grades at 8:30 a.m. 
-PreK registration ends 

Friday, February 19th Presidents’ Day / School Holiday 

Friday, February 23rd Reading Fair storyboards are due. 

Monday, February 26th Reading Fair judging and announcements will take place. 

Thursday, February  29th 2nd grade program - 8:30 in the auditorium 

Important Dates 


